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          Hop Inn News Letter 
                                     A little late …. 

                                     Wishing you a Happy & Healthy New Year to you ALL  

THANK YOU 

A BIG Thank You for bringing your Furry Friends to me to look after.  

It’s the most rewarding  job, very therapeutic and also great             

exercise—especially in the Summer months. 

HOP INN since April 2011 

(Year of the Rabbit!)             

It’ll be 4 years this April  when I started Hop Inn.  I’m not sure where that 

time went!  It’s been fascinating and even more educational than I         

imagined.  I know I talk a lot but I do listen intently to your stories about 

your   Bun/s or Piggy/s and it’s so insightful—I LOVE it! 

BUNNY  BONDING—Rabbits & Guinea Pigs love company 

It has dawned on me that some of you would like another Bun to keep 

yours company but are unsure how to go about it for fear of them not 

getting along and then leaving you in a dilemma!                                          

(I can help with Piggies too!)    

Just to let you know… I am going to bring in a couple of healthy neu-

tered rescue rabbits and look after them at Hop Inn until they find a 

forever friend.  It’ll be great to have this facility at Hop Inn as I can 

take care of the bonding.   

HOLIDAY COST—A BIT OF AN INCREASE...Just the Buns 

Sadly after nearly 4 years I’m going to have to increase the prices slightly 

for the Buns to £6/day and £8/day for friends sharing.  I’m going to need 

help cleaning out as (husband) Stuart  and daughters (Thea and Tay) were 

supposed to help  last year but were very inconsistent  - so they’re 

sacked!    Secretly,  I think they're relieved. 

 



HOP INN HOLIDAYS 

Some of you are very organised (you know who you are!) and have 

already booked your Bun/s Piggy/s Holiday.  If you know your dates 

please don’t leave it too late.  I felt really bad last summer when 

there was just no more room at the Inn.   

WHAT’S HOPPENING IN QUIETER MOMENTS AND LATE AT NIGHT…? 

I’ve been busy marketing our own ‘Hop Inn the Tunnel ‘, ‘Hop Inn the Cube’ and NOW ‘Hop Inn the Box’—Just 

had to be done… These were made by Stuart but my dear bored retired brother (David) has taken over and he’s 

doing a brilliant job—but that’s him. 

The products are really another hobby that works brilliantly along side my furry friends, it gives me the              

opportunity  to  sit at the computer and get a round bum!  

We sell our Cubes, Tunnels & Boxes on our Hop Inn  website, Amazon, eBay, QVC, Pet planet, Pampurred Pets, 

Downtown, Tails & Whiskers various other lovely places.  Our website is being redesigned but still working and 

I can’t wait to see 2015 revamp. 

 

Believe it or not our Cubes and Tunnels are Featured in Your Cat magazine Jan 2015 and will be in The Cat  

magazine under ‘Our Favourite Things’ in May , this was more by accident than design.  They’re  also great for 

cat owners as they are rip proof/tear resistant, Certified and Approved by Trading Standards.  SADLY not chew 

proof but don’t hesitate to tell me what is….. 

Please tell your friends about our Cubes, Tunnels & Boxes.  You’re my greatest allies…. 

 

Hop Inn the Box                                 Hop Inn the Cube & Tunnel                     Hop Inn the Boxes  

I hope you’re all fit and well and I look forward to seeing you all again soon. 

Warmest regards 

Lisa  

(01664) 464851 & 0789 444 3800 

 


